From:

To: -- City Council
Subject: General Plan Advisory Committe
Date: Sunday, February 5, 2023 8:51:38 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Council:

It has come to my attention that Hal Bohner, Ron Chestnut, and Brent Newell would be good
candidates for GPAC.

Please consider the future of Petaluma and how important that it be done intentionally.

Thank you.

Pat Fitzgerald





